
Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Key Dates 

5.10.18—Y6 class assembly 

5.10.18—Y6 first aid workshop 

12.10.18—Science assembly 

19.10.18—Star assembly****** 

23.10.18—26.10.18—BOOK FAIR 

24.10.18—Individual and sibling 

photos (pre school age siblings 

photos from 8.30am) 

24.10.18—Parent’s Evening 

25.10.18—Vicar harvest assem-

bly 9am—all welcome 

26.10.18—Oct dojo/spelling bee 

26.10.18—Finish for half term 

9.11.18—Y2 trip to Staircase 

House 

14.11.18—Y5 trip to Cineworld—

Space film 

20.11.18—Y5 Charles I Visitor day 

in school 

20.11.18—Nasal flu spray   

22.11.8—PCSO/Police Day for 

Y3, 4, 5, 6 

26.11.18—NSPCC Workshops 

and assemblies and parent 

workshop 

30.11.18—INSET DAY  

6.12.18—Hyde Christmas        

Markets 

7.12.18—Christmas Fair 

14.12.18—Christmas Jumper 

Day 

18.12.18—Church Service @ 9.15 

September dojo house winners  = EARTH! 

Well done to all houses for the most dojos in a month since dojos        

began!   Earth won a non-uniform day on Monday!   

Remember that 250 = bronze award, 500 = silver and 750 = gold award 

individually and when the whole class achieve their bronze, silver or 

gold, they have a class reward! 

Smile!  

Individual photos will be taken on 24th October—with 

photos with non-school aged siblings starting from 

8.30am 

These make a great Christmas present for family members and are an 

especially good memento for reception and Y6 children as it’s the 

start and end of their time at primary school. 

Online Safety Workshops for Parents 

On Monday 26th November, we will be hosting the NSPCC for            

children's safety assemblies and a parent’s 

workshop where they want to help every 

family in the UK talk about and understand 

their children’s online world and help keep 

them safe. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Volunteers—If you have any spare time, 

school would love for you to volunteer—

anything from helping on trips, listening to 

readers or general classroom help!  See the office or your child’s 

teacher if you think this is something you’re interested in!  School will 

apply for your DBS on your behalf so you are on our register to help 

(and it’s free!)  
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Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Cauliflower Cards 

We will once again be displaying the            

children’s fabulous Christmas card designs in 

classroom windows from Friday 12th October 

(Y3 will be in Y4s window) and you will get to 

buy them as professionally made Christmas 

cards and gift tags.  This year is slightly differ-

ent and all payments will be made online to 

cauliflower cards, not school.  

Safe Squad 2018 

Year 6 visited the Bennett Street Community Centre on Friday 28th September to learn about Digital                     

Safety, Community Safety and Personal Safety.  They took part in drama sessions, CPR and had some        

extremely mature discussions about the best ways to keep themselves safe, especially as they are now in 

their final year at primary school and will moving up to high school in less than a year. 

Nursery & Reception @BradleyGreenFS   Year 1 @BradleyGreenYr1   Year 2  @Y2Bradley 

Year 3  @Y3BradleyGreen Year 4 @Y4Bradleygreen Year 5 @BradleygreenY5 Year 6 @y6bradleygreen  

Smoking—Please can I remind parents and carers that we are a non-smoking site and that includes            

e-cigarettes.  If possible, please could you refrain from smoking around the drive way when children are 

coming to and from school as we want to set the best examples for our pupils.  Also, this will reduce litter 

around the school grounds.  Thank you ☺ 

83 days till 

Christmas! 


